

Winter 2022

Dear Pastor and Supporting Church,

We in California are rejoicing over the desperately needed rain we have been receiving over the last few weeks. It is a great start to our rainy season, but we need much more in order to begin to reverse the effects of the severe drought we have been enduring over the last several years. Please pray with us that God will be merciful to this undeserving state and send us an abundance of rain. More importantly, California needs God's spiritual blessing. Pray for more souls to be saved, more churches to be planted, and more laborers to work in this needed field.

Our outreach efforts have helped us to see an increase in the number of visitors to our church. Some come only a service or two, but at least while here, our visitors hear the Gospel. Others keep coming and God begins to work in their hearts and lives. Pray specifically for two young ladies and a young man, who have been coming regularly on Sunday mornings for the last couple of months, but have not yet trusted Christ as their Savior.

We have finished our small-town outreach for this year, but look forward to going to more smaller communities at the start of next year. We even had a family visit from Livingston after our saturation of that city. Please start praying as we will be sowing the Gospel to Hilmar and Delhi after the beginning of the year. Both are small cities of just over 10,000 in population without a Gospel witness. There are so many of these small places where no one ever reaches out to share the Gospel with the people who live there.

Though for most of the year, my wife and I are empty nesters, we are looking forward to having our sons home with us for a couple weeks around the holidays. Bryson is working in his third year at Pensacola Christian College. The last two years he has worked as an assistant dean of men and seems to really enjoy his job. Brandon is halfway through his junior year of college and also works on campus during the summer to pay for his schooling. These young men have been such a vital part of our ministry over the years, and we miss them greatly, but rejoice that God is using them at PCC.

Let me close by once again saying a special thanks to all you that diligently pray for us and support us. We love serving the Lord here in this needful place and could not do so without your help. We pray that God will bless you and that you have a merry Christmas and a wonderful start to a new year.

Titus 2:13 Looking for that blessed hope, and the glorious appearing of the great God and our Saviour Jesus Christ;

In Christ,

Cuthon D. Dars
Andy Doss

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Anthony Doss 1004 W. 15th Street Merced, CA 95340 mercedbc.org / 209-628-0455 anthonyddoss@gmail.com



Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 www.mwbm.org / 706-654-2818 SENDING CHURCH: Calvary Baptist Church 536 South Main Street King, NC 27021 336-983-3728 / www.cbc